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INFORMS: 
 
 

 
COLOMBIA BOGOTA. APRIL 10, 2023. CEMEX Latam Holdings, S.A. ("CLH") (BVC: CLH) informs that 
the Colombian Stock Exchange (BVC) has formally notified it, that the request for cancellation of 
the registration of CLH's ordinary shares in the BVC was approved, which will become effective as 
of April 14, 2023. 
 
The abovementioned was additionally published by the BVC in the gazette No. 56 of April 5, 2023, 
which indicates that since CLH fulfilled with the requirements demanded by the Decree 2555 of 
2010 of the Ministry of Finance and Public Credit, the cancellation will become effective from the 
previous mentioned date. 
 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official version, 
therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish version shall prevail. 
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